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   18 December 2023 

 
Amber Buatte  
Executive Director  
Sponsored Programs  
Utah State University  
1000 Old Main Hill  
Logan, UT 84322 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Limited PMSA – FY2024 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Buatte,   
 
The Office of Naval Research, Seattle Field Office performed a limited Property Management System 
Analysis (PMSA) at Utah State University (USU.) The Limited PMSA, was completed December 18, 
2023, and was performed IAW FAR and OMB guidance. 
 
The property control system at Utah State University is compliant in protecting, preserving, accounting 
for, and controlling Government-owned property. Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
      Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
      Ozma Ragan 
      ACO/AGO/PA 
      ONR Seattle, WA 
      Email: ozma.a.ragan.civ@us.navy.mil 
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